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Dates for the Diary t 

he Diary 
JUNE JULY 

20 June K-6 Assembly, 2:30pm- 3pm 
 

1 July Last day of Term 2 
 

28 June Cyber Talk for parents/carers, 4:30pm 18 July School Development Day 
 

29 June Teddy Bears’ Picnic 
 

19 July K-6 students return to school 

30 June  K-6 Semester 1 Reports sent home 
 

20 July 
 

Athletics Carnival, St Lukes Oval 

 
 

28 July OC Placement Test 

 

 

The Facta 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Term 2 – Week 8 (17th June 2022) 

 
 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                           

 
 



 

Principal’Award Principal’s Awards / ntDear Parents  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As another term draws to a close, I hope you and your family are keeping healthy and well. 
 
Progress on toilet refurbishment 
As you can see in the photos below, the toilet refurbishment is moving along well. The contractors are 
currently installing soap dispensers and finishing the painting. All going well, we hope to have the toilet block 
in use by the end of this term. 
 

 
                            
 
 

                                
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Semester 1 Reports 
Our teachers are currently finalising Semester 1 reports. Your child will receive their report on Thursday 30th  
June. If you require copies or prefer to pick up the report from the office, please let the office know at your 
convenience.  
 

 

 

Principal’s Message 



 

Prin Principal’s cipal’s Message 

 

K-2 and Inclusive Classes Cross Country Carnival 
After several cancellations due to wet weather, our long-awaited Cross Country Carnival for our K-2 and 
Inclusive Classes finally took place on Friday 17th June. Although it was a cold morning, this did not dampen 
the spirits of our students who ran with enthusiasm and pride as they battled this long race. Lots of parents 
and carers, along with older students, cheered them along every step of the way. Thank you, Mr Crisafulli and 
Mr Destefano, for designing the course and making this event possible here on our school grounds. 

 
 

 
Anna Vountoulas 
Principal 
Concord Public School 
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Prin Principal’s Awards / Pennant Process 

cipal’s Awards / Pennant Process 

 

  Term 2 Assembly Dates 

  Principal’s Message, continued 

 
The next Assembly date for Term 2 - 2022 is now scheduled for: 

 
 

Week 9 – Monday, 20 June at 2:30pm via Zoom. 
 

Links to each event will be sent out before the date. 
 

 
 



 

Term 2 Assembly Dates 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Awards / Pennant Process 

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the front 

office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly 
 



 

Congratulations …. 
To the following students who will be receiving a  

Principal Award or Principal Pennant on Monday 20th June. 

 

Principal’s Awards Principal’s Pennant 

KS- Lavinia T. 1/KA – Eva C. 

KG – Kimiya T, Marcus R, Reyyan Y, Ella S. 1/2C – Alby B 

1/KA – Teddy E, Amelia McG, Kenza M. 2E – Leonidas B. 

1/2S – Aadvik K. 3D – Christian K. 

1/2C – Cooper C, April H, Henley T, PJ K, Alvin Y, April 

H, Amelia I. 

4M – Saumya P. 

K/3D – Ethan N, Joel G, Amir E. 5M – Evelyn T. 

2/4AS – Aaruran N.                                             

2E – Lana D, Ruby J, Tahlia Mc, Samuel N, Reid N, 

Ananya F, Laraib K. 

3D – Ryan H, Giuseppe T, Christian K, Libby D. 

3/4T – Aoibheann P, Adam G. 

4M – Kashaf Z, Gulsam Y, Henry W, Saumya P 

5M - Jagger C, Michael B, Aaishah O. 

5/6S – Cleopatra C, Sam W, Aimee J. 

6Z – Audrey C. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Pr  Public Speaking Competition – School Final 

inp  

Last week, Connor Charlton (5M) competed in the NSWPSSA Primary Boys Hockey Championship for Sydney 
East at Tamworth. They played many games over their time in chilly Tamworth and managed to come 3rd in 
their pool and 7th overall. Connor scored 3 goals even after sustaining a fractured wrist on the first day. He 
continued to play in games after this injury and was encouraged from afar by his classmates who were able to 
watch parts of the matches via YouTube. A great achievement by Connor and his teammates and well done in 
representing Concord Public School.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to Joshua P (3D), Abigail T (3/4T), Matilda I (3/4T), Jasmine T (5M), Eilam O (5/6S) and Lily 

A (5/6S) who represented the Western Suburbs PSSA Zone Team at the Sydney East SSA Cross Country 

Championships held at Miranda Park on Wednesday 15 June 2022. 

Well done on your fantastic effort and achievement! You have represented yourselves, your families, and your 

school proudly. 

 

 

 

   

al’s  Prpal’s nc Principal’s Message 

Mess  age 

al’s Awards  /  Pennant Process 

NSW PSSA Primary Boys Hockey Championship 

Sydney East SSA Cross Country Championship 2022 



 

al’s Awards / Pennant Proces 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 



 

NO PARKING 
Signs like these are displayed within your school zone. Make sure you read the signs carefully before 

you move away from your vehicle as some ‘No Parking’ signs may have time restrictions associated 

with them. Council Rangers and NSW Police actively patrol school zones, especially during drop-off 

and pick-up time periods. Make the right choice and keep our students safe. 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is due 

to online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the blue 

box labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the uniform 

or canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can contact 

you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on the 

school grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document (obtained 

from the Front Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have received the 

signed documentation, the school will record that your child has permission from you to ride to school. 

Please see the office for details. 

 

 

 

 

  

Message from the Office 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 Concord Public School 
66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 

Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Ph:  02 9744 8427 
 

 

Concord Public School on Twitter 

http://www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

